
Eric Fryson 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, July 24, 2013 4:45 PM 
Martha Barrera 
Jennifer Crawford; Laura King; Hong Wang; Shawna Senko; Eric Fryson 
RE: Docket 130188-EM 

Hi Martha, we will make the change to the docket title per your request below. 

From: Martha Barrera 
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 3:28 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Jennifer Crawford; Laura King 
Subject: Docket 130188-EM 

Hi Dorothy, 

This docket has been classified as a complaint and so we would like to have the name of the docket changed to: 

In re: Complaint regarding electric rate structure for Gainesville Regional Utilities. 

Also, it is my understanding that in these complaint cases the Clerk's office sends the utility a letter advising that they 

should file a response within 10 days. 

We will be filing a CASR shortly. 

Thanks 

Martha F. Barrera 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
mbarrera@psc.state. tl.us 
850 413-6212 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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